
I write in connection with your request for information which was received by the Office of the 
Police & Crime Commissioner on 23 April 2015. 
 
The PCCs expenses are published on our website which can be found at the following link; 
http://www.westyorkshire-pcc.gov.uk/about/mark/salary-and-expenses.aspx 
 
However, I can confirm the PCC has not undertaken any foreign trips since being elected in 2012. 
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